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Have you Heard About the ‘Bridge to Justice?' Are You
Concerned? You Should Be! – Duluth, GA
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Atlanta partner C.R. Wright spoke at the Society for Human Resource Management Gwinnett GEM

meeting in Duluth, Georgia on May 19, 2011. His program was entitled "Have you Heard About the

â€˜Bridge to Justice?' Are You Concerned? You Should Be!" C.R. discussed the ways the

government is reaching out more than ever before to assist employees with wage and hour claims,

class action law suits and other complaints and what employers can do to protect themselves.
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